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Fri., April 5         11:00 a.m. Heaven and Hell class at OSV (Read nos. 271-283) 

 

Sun., April 7     10:00 a.m. Sunday School Service.  Usher/Setup: Rafe McQueen 

 

Tues., April 9  7:30 p.m. Pastor’s Council in the Library 

 

Wed., April 10  10:00 a.m. Mom’s Morning class at OSV 

 

     3:00 p.m. Ladies Handwork at OSV 

 

    7:30 p.m. Men’s Class on Divine Providence at OSV 

 

Congratulations to Schuyler and Sarah Heinrichs on the birth of their son, Theodore, on April 1st, 2024.  

If you’d like to take them a meal, follow the link below for the schedule.  And many thanks to Kit Cooper 

for being our meal coordinator! 

Name: Heinrichs, Password: 4324 

www.TakeThemAMeal.com/FSLL5092 

 

Congratulations to Bennett and Alison Buick on the birth of their son, Lachlan Reidar, on April 2, 2024. 

 

Arcana Class: The subject of the Arcana Class this month will be the atonement made for the sons of Israel 

when they are numbered, and the laver placed before the Tabernacle for washings. The reading will be 

verses 11-21 in Exodus, and AC 10214-10249.  Location: in the Library, hosted by Zanna. 

 

Hanging Baskets and Planters: 

Mesa and Maddie are selling hanging baskets and deck planters for their 4-H Program.  Hanging Baskets are 

$17 and include the following varieties:  Non-Stop Begonia, Boston Fern, Fuchsia, Geranium Calliope Red, 

Million Bells Petunia, New Guinea Impatiens, Petunia, Purple Wandering Jew, and Premium Mix Basket. 

Deck Planters are $25.  Varieties offered include: Geranium, Dahlia, SunPatiens, and New Guinea 

Impatiens. 

Orders are due by 4/30.  Delivery May 9 &10.  If you would like to place an order, please contact Michele 

at 484-548-3750, or e-mail the Browns at coldcreek@verizon.net 

 

Whole School Olympics: 

Come one, come all to the one-of-a-kind Kempton New Church School Olympics! If you are interested in a 

day of fun cheering for your kids, put the morning of Wednesday, April 24th on your calendar! Games start 

at 8:30 a.m. sharp and end at 12:45 p.m. You are welcome to join us for whole school chapel at 8:00 a.m.  

 

We are looking for volunteers to help put on this event!  We need people to run individual games, snack 

tables, and donate snacks. If you are willing to help with any of that contact Leona Fritch (570-449-8221) 

(leona.fritch@kncs.org). Thank you! 

Best regards, The Yearbook Club 

 

KNCS Clothing Sale: 

Did you miss out on the last KNCS merchandise sale?  If so, this is your lucky day!  Here is your chance to 

get KNCS sweatshirts and shorts. Ladies, these shorts are PE approved! Deadline to order is Monday, April 

15th.  Proceeds from this sale will support the Special Education Fund. 

https://kempton2024.itemorder.com/ 
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Looking for: quart glass jars. I need about 20 quart glass jars (they don't need to be canning ones) for 

making sauerkraut. Let me know if you have extras - thanks! Lydia. Text or call 267-761-8085 

 

House for Sale next to the church: 607 Hawk Mountain Road is for sale.  It’s the house to the right of the 

church, when you are facing the Pinnacle. 

 

Looking to borrow free standing punching bag for the month of April. Please contact Renee Olszewski at 

484-772-7486 

 

Put some spring in your step!  Fresh air and friends!  I invite you to walk with me at Trexler Park (THE 

ONE BY THE KEMPTON TRAINS).  Mondays 11:30-12:30 I will be there.  Bring your strollers, bikes, 

dogs, fit bits and the tea!  Brittany Childs 570-242-0603 

 
From the Contributions Committee  

Folks: We are over halfway to our Capital Campaign goal of $150,000 for the accessible entrance and 

bathrooms. Thanks to all who have already chipped in.  

Amazing! Let's crush this and get there before June 30th so our building team has the most runway possible to 

execute the actual improvements. Donate to: Kempton New Church. Memo line: Capital Campaign. Thank you 

all! Contributions Committee 

 
 


